
June 29, 2021

Chinook staff, parents and caregivers,

Thank you to our staff, students and families for being champions throughout this extraordinary year.

Thank you for being kind, positive, caring and flexible as we implemented and adjusted plans and

measures to keep everyone safe and healthy.

We understand that everyone is eager to know what the return to school will look like in the Fall. We do

not know exactly what reopening will entail yet, however we expect to receive the revised K-12

recommendations from the government in August and we will communicate an update to families as

soon as we are able to.

While it is very encouraging that the Government of Saskatchewan has stated that the province is lifting

restrictions, the Education sector may have their own specific guidelines influenced by a number of

factors. We are optimistic that our schools will be able to be as open as possible.

We hope that you will all be able to make the most of the break from school to focus on the needs of

yourself and your families. Have a restful and safe summer!

Sincerely,

Mark Benesh
Director of Education

A great place to go to work and go to school!


